Attachment 2

May 24, 2022

Dr. Schmiesing,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as a 6th grade ELA teacher at Celina
Intermediate School. My final day will coincide with the last day of the 2021-2022 contractual

year.

My experience as an educator at CIS has been challenging and fulfilling. I wish the staff and
students the best of luck for the future and will be happy to do whatever I can to help with a
smooth transition. Thank you for the opportunity to invest in the lives of children. I am grateful
to have been a part of this team and will carry the many lessons I learned with me into my

future endeavors.

Thank you again for your support and leadership during my time here.

Sincerely,
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Jessica Homan



